
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2016-102   Date:  July 2016 

 
Subject: ENRC investigation 
 
 
This request asked about funding for the SFO’s ENRC investigation. 
 
The ENRC investigation has been allocated blockbuster funding for the current financial year. 
This funding relates to the whole of the investigation: the terms of the current agreement with 
HM Treasury are that cases will be funded from the reserve where the expected costs in any 
given year exceed a certain proportion of the SFO’s budget.  
 
Information about total SFO funding is published on our website at: 
https://www.sfo.gov.uk/about-us/.  
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